SEPTEMBER

NEWSLETTER

Hello Families,

School is in full swing! We are having a fabulous start to the school year. Students and staff are excited to be back. Everyone is fully engaged in learning and having a great deal of fun while doing it. Please read through the newsletter to stay informed about important updates and upcoming events. I am also highlighting our core values in action.

Last year, we started Dad's Day, where we invited dads and other parent figures to join us at recess. We will continue Dad's Day on the first Friday of each month. The first Dad's Day will be on September 5th. Here is the recess schedule: TK-2nd grade at 9:30 a.m., 3rd-5th grade at 10:00 a.m., and 6th-8th grade at 10:20 a.m.

Please stay in your car at drop-off and pick-up. If your child needs assistance getting out of their car seat, either a staff member will assist, or you can pull all the way forward in line or park to get them in or out. Please pass this message along to all people who support your family with drop-off and pick-up. Thanks for helping to make drop-off and pick-up a streamlined process.

Next week, we will review emergency procedures with each class. We will have a follow-up meeting with parents on Zoom on Tuesday, September 9th, from 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. to review lockdown safety procedures.

Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81263813191

We're excited to celebrate Grandparents' Day on September 12th! There will be classroom activities in the TK-2nd grade classes from 9-9:30, coffee from 9:30-10 in the CGT, and classroom activities in grades 3 through 8 from 10-10:30. Grandparents are special people who bring love, wisdom, and joy to our students' lives. We can't wait to honor them with this special day. Your child's teacher will share more details about the classroom activities soon. Don't forget to tell Grandma and/or Grandpa about the fun! See the attached invitation.

We are lucky at RPC to have a fantastic group of grandparents who volunteer in many ways on campus. One way grandparents volunteer is by playing with the kids at recess each Tuesday. If you know of a grandparent who would be interested in joining Grandparents In Action, please encourage them to attend their first meeting on Tuesday, September 2nd at 9:00 am. All visitors must check in at the office. The meeting will be held in the multi-purpose room, also known as the CGT.

-Karissa

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2ND AT 9:00- GRANDPARENTS IN ACTION MEETING

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2ND AT 5:30- PARENT COUNCIL (4TH GRADE ROOM/ZOOM)

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH- DAD'S DAY RECESS

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH AT 10:00 A.M.- PARENT MEETING ON ZOOM- LOCKDOWN SAFETY PROCEDURES

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH AT 5:30- BOARD MEETING (4TH GRADE ROOM)

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 12TH- GRANDPARENTS DAY (MORE INFORMATION ATTACHED)

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH AT 4:00- FACILITIES MEETING (8TH GRADE ROOM)

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH, AT 5:00 P.M.- BOONE ST. DEVELOPMENT (4TH GRADE ROOM)

CORE VALUE IN PRACTICE

community

Our middle school travel squad just returned from an unforgettable trip to southern Oregon. More than just a list of activities, this trip fostered a true sense of community. Students from different grades connected, pushed themselves outside their comfort zones, and embraced the challenge of living without electricity and running water.

This trip powerfully illustrates one of the core values that is at the heart of Redwood Prep: community. By providing opportunities for students to learn and grow together outside the classroom, we help them build the kind of lasting connections and a strong, supportive community that will carry them through their middle school years and beyond.

A special thank you to our amazing middle school teachers who dedicate countless hours to planning and organizing this trip. We also want to express our gratitude to our parent chaperones who volunteer their time and energy to make this experience a reality for our students.













